
 

 
Wednesday 22nd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a restful Easter break and welcome to our very first remote summer term!  
 
We’ve all had to adapt to new ways of working, so I wanted to take the opportunity to say what an amazing job 
you’re doing supporting your child’s well-being and learning during this time.  
 
It’s definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it’s ok if you and your child feel wobbly and worried at the 
moment. We’re here for you every step of the way as we figure this all out together. Remember, if you have any 
concerns about helping your child learn or you need any other support from the school, please feel free to contact 
the School Office, as there is someone in school every day. 
 
By the time you receive this letter, your child’s Class Teacher will have been in touch, via the telephone, just to say 
hello to your son or daughter, to touch base. 
 
As the Home Learning Packs are coming to an end, we are currently working on developing a page on our School 
Website, which will link to various learning activities for your child to complete. We will update you further, once this 
is ready. 
 
We are also looking into developing a Whitgreave Primary School App, so that we can further support the 
communication between home and school and also, share what we have been doing in school and what you have 
been doing at home with your children. 
 
We are continuing to provide over 240 packed lunches, on a daily basis, for our families who meet the criteria for 
Free School Meals. Any meals that are not collected are being donated to Homeless Charities, so no food is going to 
waste. 
 
We can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that we’ll continue doing our utmost to 
keep your child learning and our school community connected.  
 
We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government’s guidance to keep everyone in our community 
safe.  
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Redfern 
Head Teacher 



 

 
 
 
 

 


